
ADDRESSES OF THE 79TH ANNUAL MEETING OF THE AMERICAN 
PHARMACEUTICAL ASSOCIATION. 

E V E R Y  phase of pharmaceutical interest will have consideration at the 
Miami meeting of the AMERICAN PHARMACEUTICAL ASSOCIATION. The 

subjects will be discussed with a view of arriving a t  understandings or solutions 
of the questions and problems involved. 

The addresses of President Sturmer of the American Association of Colleges 
of Pharmacy and of President Hankins of the National Association Boards of 
Pharmacy will be delivered on Monday, July 27th. Education and registration 
are always live subjects in pharmacy, and, particularly, just now. 

Governor Carlton of Florida will welcome the visitors to  the “Gulf State.” 
President Christensen will deliver his presidential address during the opening 

session of the AMERICAN PHARMACEUTICAL ASSOCIATION on Wednesday morning 
and Dr. J. J. Durrett, of the Food and Drug Administration, will speak on the 
U. S. P. and N. F. as standards under the Pure Food and Drugs Act and the 
responsibility of pharmacists in connection with the revision of these standards. 

Meetings of the U. S. P. and N. F. Committees were held during the closing 
days of June. A survey is being made to learn the number of prescriptions com- 
pounded and their constituents as an aid to  revision of the standards. The 
U. S. Department of Commerce is conducting a Drug Store Survey in St.  LOU^. 
Reports on all of these important studies will be made and also on progress of 
the revision of the Syllabus. Chairman Cook, Gathercoal, Beard and President 
Sisson, of the Chicago Retail Druggists’ Association, will be heard from. Narcotic 
and alcohol problems will be discussed by men familiar with these. 

Colonel A. D. Tuttle, representing the Medical Department of the IJ. S. 
Army and the Surgeon General, will explain the views and attitude of the Army 
officials on improving the pharmaceutical service in the Army and on the com- 
missioning of pharmacists. 

The Conferences of Law Enforcement Officials, of Pharmaceutical Secre- 
taries, on Research, will present and discuss subjects--laws and methods, and 
progress of pharmacy. Chairman C. B. Jordan of the House of Delegates will 
continue his illustrated lectures on Professional Pharmacy. 

All of the Sections have interesting and instructive programs; more than 100 
papers are listed, including scientific, educational, legislative, practical pharmacy, 
dispensing, commercial and historical subjects. The Ebert Prize will be awarded 
at the closing session for the most valuable research reported during the year. 

Chairman R. A. B. Dunning will report the progress being made toward the 
erection of the Headquarters Building in Washington (The American Institute of 
Pharmacy) and will outline plans for its activities. He will also report the latest 
plans of the Government for the improvement of the area in which the site for 
the Building is located. 


